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RE: EYFS Ball 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are aware, we are fast approaching the end of the school year and you child’s first 

experience of school life at New Lubbesthorpe Primary School.  We wanted to mark this 

special time by incorporating a Princes and Princesses themes ball linked to our current 

topic ‘Fairy Tales’.  

 The ball will be held on Friday 9th July to celebrate the achievements of your wonderful 

children and to acknowledge the effort and progression that they have made during their first 

year at school. 

We would therefore ask your child to come to school dressed as a Prince or Princess, if they 

would like to, on Friday 9th July for the Ball.  Please do not buy a costume especially for this 

event as normal party clothes are also fine.  You also do not need to provide food as 

appropriate refreshments and snacks will be provided at school. 

Just a reminder that on this day, the children will not need to come to school wearing their 

P.E kit.  

We are really looking forward to celebrating with your children. 

 

 

 

Warm wishes, 

From Mrs Gittins, Mrs Pell and the EYFS team 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


